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From: Tom & Karen Spragg [mailto:tkspragg@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 28, 2010 8:14 PM
To: Read, David
Subject: (Archived w/ Attachments) Re: Port St Joe Biomass Plant
 
I really appreciate your quick response on this matter. Is there any way I can be kept
informed if a new application is filed? I am planning to purchase real estate in St. Joe and
this project would totally alter my decision, as I feel the ecosytem in the St. Joe area would
be compromised as well as the close proximity to populated areas is a danger to  public
heaalth.
Thank-you again
Karn Spragg

--- On Wed, 7/28/10, Read, David <David.Read@dep.state.fl.us> wrote:

From: Read, David <David.Read@dep.state.fl.us>
Subject: Port St Joe Biomass Plant
To: "tkspragg@yahoo.com" <tkspragg@yahoo.com>
Cc: "Auxtinee, Jean" <Jean.Auxtinee@dep.state.fl.us>, "Linero, Alvaro"
<Alvaro.Linero@dep.state.fl.us>
Date: Wednesday, July 28, 2010, 11:24 AM

Ms. Spragg, the air permit application for a biomass project in Port St. Joe was
withdrawn on April 13th, 2010.  Go to the link below for all the information on the
permit application including the draft permit package, the petition of the draft permit
and the letter withdrawing the application. 

 

As of today, we have not received a new application for a biomass project in Port St
Joe.  However, we have received indications that a new application may I repeat
may be submitted within the next several months.  If an application is submitted, we
will require that the applicant published in a local newspaper of general circulation a
notice of an air permit application so that the public is informed about the new
project.

 

Please feel free to call me if you have any more questions.
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This attachment is now a shortcut and requires that you open the message first before opening the attachment.



www.dep.state.fl.us/Air/emission/bioenergy/stjoe.htm

 

 

 

David Lyle Read

Engineering Specialist II

Special Projects Section

Bureau of Air Regulation

850-414-7268

David.Read@dep.mail.state.fl.us 

 

 

The Department of Environmental Protection values your feedback as a customer. DEP Secretary
Michael W. Sole is committed to continuously assessing and improving the level and quality of services
provided to you. Please take a few minutes to comment on the quality of service you received. Simply
click on this link to the DEP Customer Survey. Thank you in advance for completing the survey.
 

http://www.dep.state.fl.us/Air/emission/bioenergy/stjoe.htm
http://survey.dep.state.fl.us/?refemail=David.Read@dep.state.fl.us

